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Agenda Item 
Item 5. A. Report on Nonyphenol & Sedimentation History in Riverine Lakes 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The final report on the Nonyphenol & Sedimentation History in Riverine Lakes in the Twin Cities Metropolitan Area was 

previously provided to the Board.  Dr. Carrie Jennings will attend to September Board meeting to make a brief presentation 

of the report to the Board and to answer any questions the Board may have. 

Attachments 
Nonyphenol & Sedimentation History in Riverine Lakes in the Twin Cities Metropolitan Area 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, September 15, 2021 

https://lowermnriverwd.org/application/files/3816/3106/2942/Nonylphenol_and_Sedimentation_History_in_Riverine_Lakes.pdf

